
From: Solaris, Cheryl <Cheryl.Solaris@tdsinc.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 03, 2019 7:43 AM
To: Lemmer, Lindsay
Cc: Glaeser, Janine
Subject: RE: Letter in regards to the Meadowlands proposal

Good morning Lindsay, 

In overall appearance, I’m not seeing the difference.  Still seeing 3 to 4 stories, style has not changed.  Are we still 

looking at over 200 units plus the townhouses?   Maybe I don’t understand the overall purpose of the Urban Design 

Commission.   What group makes the decision in regards to the size, looks and fit into neighborboods?   Do the plans 

normally stay close to original design and the Plan Commission either approves or disapproves?  What group tells the 

developer to scale it down?   

 

This is really disappointing.   We can do so much better with the Milwaukee St extension to continue what we have 

now.  For that size, I think the plan better serves to be in a different location like over by the new fire station on the 

other side of Sprecher where there is already large scale apartments. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Cheryl Solaris 

Tax Accountant 

(608) 664-8340 

cheryl.solaris@tdsinc.com 
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